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Aug. 29, 2025 

There will be an increase in heavy truck traffic near the Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant in 
New Minas in September and October.  

The planned desludging of Lagoon 2 is scheduled to start on Sept. 15. Trucks will be travelling to 
and from the Treatment Plant via Jones Road seven days a week, day and night, for two to three 
weeks. 

It is possible there will be temporary periods of odour and construction noise during the desludging 
process. The Municipality apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Sludge removal is an important step toward improving Plant performance and reducing the 
likelihood of problematic odours in the future.  

The Municipality and its funding partners - the Town of Kentville, Village of New Minas, and Pepsico 
– are committed to a multi-year plan for odour management improvements and upgrades at the 
Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant. For future updates and more information about the Regional 
system, visit www.countyofkings.ca/regionalsewerupdates. 
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